
                                                                                                                                       
The Trinity Catholic Multi Academy Trust, a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales under company registration number 7890590.  

Registered Office: Old Durham Road, Gateshead, NE9 6RZ. 

 

8th March 2021  

Dear Families  

I’m writing to inform you that we have decided to postpone the INSET Day on March 19th. We have 
taken this decision to minimise the disruption to student learning.  March 19th is now a normal school 
day for all students. Please send students into school as you normally would. We may consider 
rescheduling this for later in the year. We will communicate any future decisions around INSET Days 
with you in good time.  

Yours faithfully  

Mr S Clark  

 

Assistant Head Teacher  

 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
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Head Teacher:  Mr. D.  Juric  

Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse 

 

mailto:school@strobertofnewminster.co.uk

